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PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

February 10, 2014 
 
Colorado Medicaid Inpatient Hospital Rate Update 
 
Effective January 1, 2014 the Colorado Department of Health Care Policy and 
Financing has updated the inpatient hospital rates for providers participating in 
Medicaid. There are no significant increases or decreases, but the rates have been 
updated to reflect the adjustments of moving to a new DRG system under budget 
neutrality. For more information on the rate setting methodology for inpatient hospitals, 
see 10 CCR 2505-10 Section 8.300.  Copies of these changes to reimbursement will 
be available from the Director of the Medical & CHP+ Program Administration Office. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
General Information 
 
A link to this notice will be posted on the Department’s web site 
(www.colorado.gov/hcpf) starting on February 10, 2014.  Written comments may be 
addressed to: Director, Medical and CHP+ Program Administration Office, Department 
of Health Care Policy and Financing, 1570 Grant Street, Denver, CO 80203. 


